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Dear Las Virgenes Families,  
 
The Las Virgenes Unified School District is seeking applicants who reside within the 
district’s attendance area to serve on LVUSD’s Curriculum Council.  Four positions are 
available, each for a two-year term ending in June 2021.  
 
The deadline for accepting applications is ​Friday, June 28​.  We are seeking candidates 
who have a strong interest in curriculum and instruction as well as a commitment to 
supporting the social-emotional needs of our students.  A background in education is 
preferred, but not a prerequisite for applying.  
 
This is a volunteer position that requires your availability for a monthly meeting for the 
duration of the 2019-20 and 2020-21 school years.  For those interested in applying, 
please click the following link for the application: ​Curriculum Council Application 2019​.  
 
An application can also be found on our website at ​www.lvusd.org​. If there are any 
questions, please feel free to email Nina Rawlinson at ​nrawlinson@lvusd.org​.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Steve Scifres 
Director of Curriculum and Athletics  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd-gbHZhqfl4KLFEnsHwVzQD19OM4ueQZplMiHIxOES7t789A/viewform?usp=sf_link
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